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Comments: I don't think e-bikes should be allowed to use trails that are currently closed to non motorized use. E-

bikes should only be allowed on trails that are currently opened to motorized use. E-bikes are not bicycles, they

are an electric motorized vehicle. They travel at higher speeds going uphill that people ridding pedal bicycles

causing more erosion to trails and greater potential for accidents to occur to hikers and horseman that are

moving much slower on the trail.


